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October 4, 2011 
 

Comments from Germany on the Approval by Mail: Mexico Renewable Energy 
Program, Proposal III 

 
Dear Patricia, 
  
The UK is pleased to support the above project.  We are pleased to see another aspect of 
the Renewable Energy Programme falling into place and are encouraged by the 
comprehensive work on all aspects of the Mexico programme that are now coming together 
to put Mexico on a new energy path. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Simon 
  

_________________________________ 

SIMON RATCLIFFE 

Energy Advisor | Policy and Research Division 

UK Department for International Development (DFID) 

 


